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Braintree, MA Peabody Properties, an affiliate of The Peabody Companies, a group of property
management and real estate firms, has been named to the National Affordable Housing
Management Association (NAHMA) 2022 Affordable 100 List.

The list is comprised of the 100 largest affordable multifamily property management companies in
the country, ranked by affordable unit counts. Peabody Properties has consistently been recognized
over the last decade by this list, taking #57 on the 2022 register.

“It’s rewarding to once again make the NAHMA Affordable 100 list,” said Melissa Fish-Crane,
principal and CEO of Peabody Properties. “Our commitment to providing affordable multifamily
housing is unswerving as is our dedication to offering residential support services and programs.”
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